
Regarding the reopening of Saga International Plaza 

from Monday, May 11, from 10:00 a.m.  
 

Request to all users of the Saga International Plaza: 

Please observe the following measures to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.  

 

〇 Please make sure to either wash your hands or to disinfect your hands with the disinfectant 

provided at the entrance, both before and after using this facility. 

〇 Please also make sure to wash or disinfect your hands thoroughly when making use of  

books and such inside this facility. 

〇 Please wear a mask if possible and practice good cough etiquette. 

〇 If you feel unwell due to a fever or cough, please refrain from using the facility. 

〇 Please practice social distancing (at least 2m). 

〇 Please refrain from using this facility for long periods of time. 

〇 If you have come from outside Saga Prefecture, please refrain from using this facility until 

May 31. 


